From:

To:

Cc:

Subject: Rat Update - Pear Tree West Road

Date: 15 August 2022 12:56:07

Hi

| have just called , former Meadowpark Manager and now Bright Stars Area

Manager for Haddington, who | worked directly with on the rat issue in June.

has confirmed that Amisfield Pest Control saw a rat on CCTV moving from the children’s
cloakroom on the ground floor towards the children’s food room. He thought it left the building
at this point. The body of one male adolescent rat was found by pest control behind the blocked
off shed in the children’s play area. There was no further rat activity detected in the building by
pest control resulting in clean notices being given allowing the nursery to re-open.

Warmest regards

Quality Improvement Officer (Early Years)
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